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20th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 and Year 6 Girls Football Team 

 
 

St James’ girls will continue their CVL League campaign on Wednesday 29th January at 
Hebburn Comprehensive School at 9:30am.  
 
Children should collect their football kit from me that morning and should wear football boots or 
trainers and shin pads if they have them. We will return to school in time for normal lunchtime 
arrangements. 
 
Children will walk to and from the event with a member of St James staff. Please give permission 
for your child to attend via your ParentPay account. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr Monaghan 
Football Coach 
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